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We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land and pay our  respects to Elders past, 

present and future. 

SWIM SCHOOL 
 

Some of our Goulburn South students are participating in a two week swim safe program 

that commenced this week. This program is designed to assist students in becoming  

more confident in and around water.  We would like to also take this opportunity to 

thank our P & C for funding the bus cost.  

PRESENTATION DAY 

Wednesday 13th December—10am 
 

As the end of another term approaches and another school year comes to 

an end. We can look forward to our Presentation Day to be held on 

Wednesday 13th December at 10.00am. 

We encourage all parents and carers to attend and celebrate our students        

achievements over the year and also acknowledge our Year 6 students as 

they prepare for High School. 

 

The P & C will also be providing a free BBQ for students, parents, carers and 

guests once the presentation has finished. In class parties will also be held 

on the same day for students. 

Newsletter Term 4 Week 8 

Gymnastics 

GIRLS—reminder, please wear shorts on Friday’s for gymnastics 



Good grief is that a pig? 

1G have been researching pigs through various modes such as websites, books, films and even 

a local pig owner. We found out many fascinating facts about pigs and produced an               

information text to inform people of our new knowledge. We also created an acrostic poem to 

entertain people about pigs. 1G proudly showcased these work samples at our recent assembly 

item and now we have them hanging up in our classroom windows for everyone to see. We 

have been on a fabulous learning journey about pigs and now we know what we want for 

Christmas. Well done, 1G.  

One of Year 2’s favourite things of the week is fitness. We had been having lots of fun playing   

Tic-Tac-Toe, Star Wars, dancing, gymnastics and learning how to dodge. In Mathematics, we 

are always working on our number sense and love doing hands on  activities. We finished the 

week by listening to the dreamtime story ‘Wayambeh The Turtle’ and creating wonderful          

artworks with pastel crayons. 

This year the Student Representative Council have worked hard to fundraise for Goulburn South 

public school. SRC members have attended meeting, wrapped and sold presents for both the 

Mothers and Fathers day stalls and held fundraiser events for the school. The money raised 

throughout the year will be used to buy the school a present from the SRC. I am very proud of 

all their efforts this year and look forward to what the SRC will bring to Goulburn South in 2018. 

Miss Bosevski 
****STOP PRESS**** 

Mufti Day Monday 11th December, gold coin donation towards Saly Coly our sponsor child in 

Africa 



Celebrating our Success 

  Positive Behaviours for Learning 
 

Class of the Week   K/2M 

 

Student of the Week HUME Sasha  

Alexa  

 MEEHAN Hayden  

Jordan  

 OXLEY Ena  

Mitchell  

House Competition Winner MEEHAN  

Cheeky Monkey 

 

Citizenship Awards  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Level 1 

Level 2 

 

Level 3 

Level 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Isabella  

Will  

Dylan 

Cooper  

Shylah 

LOST PROPERTY 
Parents and carers, if your child is missing an item of clothing, lunch box or drink bottle it 

could be sitting in our growing pile of lost property located at the office. Most of the 

items are unnamed so we are unable to find owners and return. If your child has lost an 

item please come to the office. 



Buzz from “The Beehive” 
Roster 

Mon - Trent & Erin Tues - Trent Wed - Trent Thurs - Trent Friday– Trent  
 The canteen has re-opened Monday & Tuesday’s, however to continue to 

keep the canteen open 5 days a week more help is required. If you are 

available to help please advise the school. 
  

Upcoming Events 

Week 8 27/11 
 

 

 

SWIM SCHOOL 

28/11 
 

 

 

SWIM SCHOOL 

29/11 
 

 

 

SWIM SCHOOL 

30/11 
 

SWIM SCHOOL 

Kindy Orientation 

2.10—3.22pm 

1/12 
 

SWIM SCHOOL 

 

Gymnastics 

Week 9 04/12 
 

 

 

SWIM SCHOOL 

05/12 
MHS Orientation 

Day 9am—3pm 

 

SWIM SCHOOL 

06/12 Scripture 

Assembly 10.00am 

 

 

SWIM SCHOOL 

07/12 
 

 

 

SWIM SCHOOL 

08/12 
SWIM SCHOOL 

Gymnastics 
 

County Fair 

Week 10 11/12 
SRC Mufti Day—

gold coin         

donation. 

Raffle tickets to 

be returned. 

12/12 

Kids on Key-

boards     

concert 2.10 

 

13/12 

Whole School 

Presentation 

10am start & 

BBQ Lunch. 

14/12 

VIP Day 

15/12 

Last Day Term 

4  

TERM 1  

2018 

29/1 30/1 

Students     

Return  

31/1 01/2 

 

02/2 

Kindergarten 

Start 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

P & C Presentation Day BBQ 
 

P & C will be providing a free BBQ lunch for our students, parents, carers and guests. 

Each student and sibling will  also receive a popper with their lunch. The canteen WILL 

NOT be open on this day (Wednesday 13th December) 
 

Christmas Hamper  
 

As you may be aware the P & C are running a Christmas Raffle, donations of non        

perishable items will be greatly appreciated and can be dropped into the office. Raffle 

tickets will be sent home with students this week. Could students please return both sold 

and unsold tickets to school no late than Monday 11th December. The raffle will be 

drawn after the presentation.  
 

Head Lice 

Spring is the time when head lice is at its worst. Please check out the link below for some 

online tips.  

http://www.kidspot.com.au (search head lice) 


